Dear Members of the City Council,

| am writing to express my concerns regarding the proposed construction of a new carwash at the
intersection of 104th and Revere in Commerce City, CO. This area already has multiple carwashes
in close proximity: Cobblestone Car Wash at 10406 Belle Creek Boulevard, Wash Fox Car Wash at

10480 Chambers Road, Club Car Wash at 15490 E 120" Ave and Reunion Car Wash at 18324 E
104th Avenue. Additionally, Grease Monkey at 15410 East 104th Avenue also has 2 car wash bays,

further adding to the redundancy.

Moreover, there are 600 homes being built across the street on the south side of 104th Avenue. This
significant residential development will increase the demand for essential services and amenities.
Currently, we only have one grocery store in the area, and the addition of 600 more families or
homes would cause even longer lines and strain on this single grocery store. Instead of another
carwash, what our community truly needs are facilities that will benefit the growing population,
such as a grocery store, a hospital, or a school. These establishments would provide much needed

services, create jobs, and enhance the quality of life for residents.

| urge the Council to reconsider the approval of the carwash project and instead support the
development of more beneficial infrastructure for our community.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
Bob Hannon

720-966-8280



